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Emerging Preferred Option

The second public consultation event was held at the Hub in August 
2022, where emerging options were presented to the public of 
Graiguenamanagh and stakeholders. Following this, an emerging 
preferred option (Option 3) was identified, and the project team have 
been working on developing this option. The environmental impact 
assessment has commenced and is progressing for submission for 
statutory approval.

The emerging preferred scheme consists of a combination of raised 
defences (consisting of flood walls and earthen embankments) 
defences along the River Duiske and Barrow, in combination with the 
construction of a flood control structure to the storage of flood water 
approximately 1.5km upstream of Graiguenamanagh on the River 
Duiske. 

Scheme Works Areas

The emerging preferred scheme consists of works in 10 areas 
in Graiguenamanagh and Tinnahinch. Information on the 
proposed works in each are located on the reference poster 
numbers on the diagram below.

Area 1 – Upstream Storage Area
Area 2 – Well Lane
Area 3 – Turf Market
Area 4 – Turf Market to the Hub
Area 5 – The Boat Club
Area 6 – Graiguenamanagh Quay
Area 7 – The Dock
Area 8 – The Hub
Area 9 – Hotel Street
Area 10 – Tinnahinch Quay


	Slide 1: Education Infographic

